
 
 

Diocese of Aberdeen and Orkney 
Lambeth Evensong 

 
Sunday 24 July, 5pm, St Mary’s Pro-Cathedral, Carden Place 

 
God’s Church for God’s World 

 
A number of bishops from The Episcopal Church are visiting the Diocese ahead 

of the Lambeth Conference. We will be pleased to welcome the Bishops of 
Alabama, Georgia, Minnesota and Missouri, together with Bishop Laura 
Ahrens, the suffragen bishop from our partner diocese of Connecticut. 

 
You are warmly invited to come to worship with us,  
and join us in prayer for the Lambeth Conference. 

 
 

 
A prayer guide for the Lambeth Conference has been released. As the 
conference draws closer conference delegates and their churches and 
communities are invited to pray for the Lambeth Conference - and the impact 
it can have on the life of the Anglican Communion in the decade ahead. 
 
A short prayer guide is available  for churches and communities that would like 
to pray for the conference and all those attending, to download visit 
https://www.lambethconference.org/resources/prayer-guide/.  

 

 
 


